Dear parents/guardians, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I believe having an AUP (Acceptable Use Policy) is great for not only in schools and in the classroom but also for at home! It encourages good behavior, respect, and reliability. Consistency is vital in a child’s life and having an AUP at home makes you and the child be accountable. It can provide a sense of order for the children. I have attached an AUP template if you wish to make one for at home! 
Thanks,
Miss. Hanna 

